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DCSD CLOSED - Friday, March 15, 2024

The Douglas County School District will be CLOSED on Friday, March 15 due to weather conditions
including heavy snow.

While the snowfall may taper off throughout the day, the snow accumulations make it very unlikely that
residential roads, parking lots, bus terminals, etc. will be cleared in time for school tomorrow.

As always, in the event of a closure, all DCSD buildings are closed.
● Preschool, elementary, middle school, and high school classes are cancelled
● BASE programs are closed
● Classes at the Bridge Program, D.C. Oakes, Eagle Academy, eDCSD and Plum Creek

Academy are cancelled
● All activities, events, sports, and facility rentals are cancelled

If your child attends a DCSD charter school, we encourage you to check in with your school.

The DCSD snow team is continuing to monitor the storm. Updates will be shared on the DCSD
website, social media, and mobile app.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000 students.
Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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